Dear Actors’ Playhouse,

Our school is committed to attending a 10:30 a.m. performance of Narnia: the Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe on November 30, 2017.  We will pay the amount owed on our final invoice on the date of the performance.


Sincerely,


(Signature)


Printed Name of Principal
Principal
